
From: Lee Nathan
To: Sam Owen
Subject: Eklutna Restoration Proposal
Date: Tuesday, January 16, 2024 6:56:35 PM

Dear Sirs;

The Community Alternative is the obvious solution for the future wellbeing of all.  
Implementing any of the other methods would be unnecessarily wasteful and foolhardy.
It's unfathomable that any other proposal would even be considered.

Sincerely,

Robert Nathan
Leslie Nathan
William Nathan
Jeremiah Nathan

3211 Shamrock St
Anchorage, AK  99504
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